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1. Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) Upgrade:  Bids were rejected last month. We are 

working on revising the scope and re-bidding.  

2. Sanitary Sewer Collector Pump Stations and Upgrades:  This entails the upgrading 
Pump Station #4 on Iberia Street, which has obsolete equipment and is located in the 
floodway.  Bid was awarded to LA Contracting Enterprise.  The Notice to Proceed has 
been issued; construction should start at the beginning of December. The construction 
of the upgrade of Pump Station #3 on Young Street was awarded to Southern 
Constructors.  Construction should begin in January.   

3. New Water Treatment Plant:  The contract for this work was awarded to NCMC, LLC. 
The ground storage tank is being completed.  Piping, roughing in of the filter building, 
and completion of the tank will continue this month. 

4. Sugar Mill Pond Pump Station Upgrade: 

To serve the planned growth in Sugar Mill Pond, the capacity of this pump station must 
be increased, since existing capacity was utilized by developments outside of Sugar Mill 
Pond.  The design is underway for this first phase of this project.  

5. Fortune Road Pavement Preservation Project: DOTD received bids and the low bidder 
was Glenn Lege Construction.  

6. Water Line Interconnections:  This project entails constructing water line connections 
to allow the new water plant to serve the southern parts of the City.  This funding is 
through Capital Outlay.  The plans are being completed for bidding. 

7. Pump Station #5 Upgrade:  This project entails upgrading Pump Station #5 on the 
Youngsville Highway across to handle sewer flow from new developments in this area.  
Design has begun; DSA is evaluating options for upgrading this pump station. 

 


